MAREK WOJCIECHOWSKI| ARCHITECTS
LONDON

London Borough of Camden,
14th December 2021

Dear Sofie Fieldsend,
RE: 2021/3029/Invalid

Please find enclosed the requested amended drawings relating to the addition of Tno. door to
the rear of the property for maintenance purposes. Our drawings have been updated to better
illustrate the door in plan, elevation and section.

The documentation attached as part of this discharge of condition application includes:
1. P_04_Proposed Second Floor Plan_F;
2. P_14_Existing and Proposed Section AA_G;
3. P_22_Proposed Rear Elevation; and
4. An image below indicating how the finished door will look.

It is proposed that the solid timber door would be detailed with v-grooves to match the
coursing of the approved brickwork. The proposed door is to be painted black to match the
colour of the approved brickwork.

| trust that this is clear but if not, do not hesitate to contact me with any queries.

Kind regards,

Sam Wood

For and on behalf of
Marek Wojciechowski Architects
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